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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 10:40 AM
To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: Orr Block/Washington Place
From:

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 9:44 AM

To: David A. Olson

Subject: Orr Block/Washington Place

To the Full City Council:

You, as Councilors, can grant Mr. Korff Special Permits which would allow him to create a very fine

development for the Orr Block. It is a Huge piece of land he has acquired in a prime spot. He can accomplish
wonders (including affordable housing) with multiple 3-4 story buildings, which would take a lot of getting
used to, but possible compared to the 4-5 gargantuan behemoth he says he must have. How dare he insist on so
negatively changing--citifying--the heart of our neighborhood, solely for his profit?

And how can you, as Councilors, ignore the over Three Thousand---3,000---signatures of those who oppose this

insult abutting our hard-fought-for lovely historic district?

Please do not be charmed by his graphic presentations. If it is built as proposed, it will be far far bigger and

overwhelming than shown on paper.

As a long term Newtonville resident, I urge you to Deny 40B status to the developer Mr. Korff.

Sincerely,
Bonnie Foz

16 Page Road

Newtonville



